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7th October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
On Thursday 21st November, we will be holding our annual careers fair.  The purpose of the event is 
to enable students to explore ideas of what subjects to study, careers to pursue, make connections 
with businesses and gain a further understanding of what educational pathways and employment 
opportunities may be available to them.  The event will be attended by Years 8-11 during the school 
day, and Year 7 will have the opportunity to attend after school, with other members of the wider 
Middlewich community.  
 
In order for students to have the best opportunity possible to interact with a wide variety of 
businesses and organisations, we would like to extend an invitation to any parents and carers with 
connections to companies or education providers who would like to have a stand at our fair to talk 
to students about the work that they do. Lunch will be provided for all participants. 
 
If you would like to take part in our fair or have any further questions, please contact 
careers@mhs.school and we will be happy to provide you with more information.  
 
We are looking forward to what hopes to be a fantastic event at Middlewich.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Olivia Asante-Siaw  
Careers Admin Lead and Librarian 
Middlewich High School 
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